
 
May 15, 2025  

 
 

 
Post-Election Audit Notice for the May 6th, 2025, Primary/Special Election:  

Tuesday, May 20th @ 8:30am 
 

 
Public Notice: 

 
The post-election audit of the May 6, 2025, Primary/Special Election will be conducted at the 
Board of Elections office located at 4700 Smith Road in Norwood on Tuesday, May 20th, beginning 
at 8:30am. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 

   
 
 

Sherry L. Poland     Raquel D. Burgos 
     Director of Elections     Deputy Director of Elections 
 

 
 

cc:       Alexander F. Linser, Chair   

            Alex M. Triantafilou 

            Charles H. Gerhardt III 

            Joseph L. Mallory 
 

 


